
The Camelot 

Monthly Newsletter No. 124 
April One  2021-2022 

Page One printed for circulation—other pages sent by email to all parents/carers 

Happy Holidays 
and may all your holidays be filled with rest, relaxing and…. 

Reading  

It’s no April’s Fools to remind every parent/carer that 
Reading every day (especially in a holiday period) is the 
single most important support you can give your child as 
they grow up. Read together, Read stories to them, Read 
at bedtime, at dinner time, for fun, for enjoyment, on the 
bus, in the bath, instead of TV, phone, computer and 
please, please because it’s so, so important for us all. 

Please remember 
the Spring Term    
finishes today,     
Friday 1st April 

from 12.00 noon 
(and that’s also not an 

April’s fools!). 
The following classes leave at 
12.00 noon: Nursery,               
Reception, Year 1 & 3;         
then 12.05 p.m. Year 2 & 4; 
and 12.10 p.m. Yr 5 & 6 –        
all at the normal gates  

Please remember the Summer 
Term starts on Tuesday 19th April 

from 8.40 a.m. after the Easter 
Weekend (& Bank Holiday Monday) 

Happy Easter to all our families when the 
special day arrives and especially for the 
many of us who will end our fasting on 

Easter Sunday.  
… and best wishes to our many families 
who will begin their time of fasting during 
Ramadan starting this Sunday 2nd April. 
A very special time of the year for many. 

One change ahead for summer term: Year 6 to leave at 3.15 p.m. from the main gate. Reception only at Mauna Kea gate. 



Knights of the term  
Spring 2022 

“A Camelot knight is knighted by the headteacher in          
assembly in recognition of their excellence in class across the 

whole term. This is a great honour and the children then 
arise as Sir….. or Dame….. Knight of Camelot!” 

Nursery Avila and Sugar Loaf classes:     Shile and Trieu Minh; Kaleb and Hamza   
 
Reception Nevis and Snowdon classes:   Jafar-Ali and Xander; Shaiki and Matheus 
 
Year 1 Mont Blanc class:  Adrianna and Hunter  Year 1 Elbrus class:  Eliana and Tyler  
 
Year 2 Karakoram class: Rosie and Foladara.  Year 2 Himalayas class: Anais and Jaaziel  
 
Year 3 Waddi class:   Haider Ali and Davina  Year 3 Shimbiris class:  Nikola and Hing Ying 
 
Year 4 Chimborazo class: Emmanuel, Omolade and Urji 
    
Year 5 Helicon class:  Leila and Nawaz    
 
Year 5 Olympus class:  Alexey and Ariella 
 
Year 6 Vinson class:  Sami and Shacha    
 
Year 6 Damavand class: Sabrina and Kevin 

 



 

Please remember holidays are not expected to be taken during the 
190 school days of a child’s annual educational entitlement 


